
 

 

 
 

Newsletter 31st March 2022 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you have a lovely Easter break, get to spend time with family and friends and 

eat too many Easter eggs! We start back on Tuesday 19th April and look forward to 

seeing you all then. 

 

Parent Meetings 

 

Remember on our first week back we have our Parent Meetings. Tuesday 19th April 

are our remote meetings, and your teacher will call you at your booked time. 

Wednesday 20th April are our in-person meetings which will take place in school. You 

only need to book ONE SESSION so choose which is more convenient for you. Any 

questions please contact the school office.  

 

Reports 

 

Your child will be bringing home their reports on Friday 1st April. There will be an 

opportunity to discuss these and ask any other questions at the Parent Meetings. 

 

Sponsored Read 

 

I am delighted to share that we raised £1232.70 with our sponsored read. This money 

will be used to restock our book supply. We work with a book supplier to ensure that 

we access the best of newly written books. Well done to all the children for their 

commitment to reading and thanks to Miss Justice for organising and our families for 

supporting.  

 

Governor Visit 

 

Mr Kausor Amin Ali, our Chair of Governors visited school this week. He was over 

visiting the UK from Dubai. He toured the classes, talking to staff and children and 

then met with our School Councillors. He commented on how polite and welcoming 

our children were. He was very interested in our pet project! 

 

  

 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs S Adams 

 


